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Dear sirs/madams, 
 
My submission to you is to permanently end all use of wild animals for entertainment or 
education.  
There is a loophole for dolphins and seals and wild sea animals that are used for entertainment 
and ‘education ‘ if operating under research and education ( Coffs Harbour ) . If they are 
rehabilitating these animals, they should be either releasing them back in the wild or finding 
sanctuary for them WITHOUT using them for entertainment and money. Dolphins do not 
belong in tanks. Children should not be educated to believe they do. 
Close the loopholes and get wild animals back in the wild and stop people making money from 
their suffering. 
 
Thank you 
Narelle Taylor 


